
 
                                                                                                             Istanbul, February 12th, 2005 
 
To          : National 470 Class Associations  
Copy      : General Council Members 
                 Organisers 
                 ISAF 
                  
 
Subject   :  2005 World Championships  
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
We are pleased to invite you to take part in our next 470 Class World Championships (men & women events), to 
be held in                
                        

San Francisco – U.S.A.  from 19 to 28 August 2005 
 
The Organising Committee address is the following : 
     

St.Francis Yacht Club - On the Marina - San Francisco - CA 94123 - USA 
Phone  : + 1 415 820 3713 - Fax      : + 1 415 563 8670 

e-mail  : raceoffice@stfyc.com -  Website: www.stfyc.com 
  
These World Championships are open to all crews from all nations in good standing with the International 470 
Class Association (good standing means in particular that the corresponding National Associations have paid 
their annual fees for 2004 before end of February 2005) and with the Organising Committee (good standing 
means in particular that they comply with the ISAF Eligibility Code). 
 
For men crews and for women crews, the number of entries is not limited. 
 
The notice of race and the entry form will be issued soon and available at the Organiser Website (here above) 
and at the International 470 Class Association Website (www.470.org). Entries will be Web-based only via 
www.470.org. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Yalcin Gurkan 
470 Internationale 
e-mail : ygurkan@bnet.net.tr or yalcin@470.org 
 


